
Currently, the PTA are working hard on two major
school improvement projects: building a fantastic

sheltered lunch space in the courtyard and upgrading
the Haven, our Outdoor Learning area. 

As a result of the ongoing renovations, the Haven will be
closed and Outdoor Learning sessions will be

temporarily unavailable.

Outdoor Learning
Upgrade Project

We will keep you updated on the
progress and let you know when it's

ready to be used. We're committed to
ensuring that all year groups get a

chance to benefit from this space in the
upcoming academic year.


